
American Rescue Plan (ARP)  

Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund III 

On June 3, 2021 Premiere Career College signed and submitted to the Department of Education 
the Certification and Agreement and the assurance that the institution intends to use no less 
than 100 percent of the funds received under the ARP (a)(4) program to provide Emergency 
Financial Aid Grants to students. 

Premiere Career College has received, as of June 10, 2021, $194,915.00 from the Department 
pursuant to the institution’s Certification and Agreement for Emergency Financial Aid Grants to 
Students. 

As of June 30, 2021, Premiere Career College has not yet distributed any Emergency Financial 
Aid Grants to students. 

 


